
 

 

Scoil Mhuire NS, Ballymore Eustace 

ANNUAL ADMISSION NOTICE 

in respect of admissions to the 2024/2025 school year 

  

Admission Policy & Application Form 

A copy of the school’s Admission Policy and the Application Form for Admission 

for the 2023/2024 is available as follows: – 

To download at: http://www.bmesch.ie/policies--documents.html 

On request: By emailing office@bmesch.ie or writing to: Scoil Mhuire, Ballymore 

Eustace, Co. Kildare, W91 PF86 

 

Admissions to the 2024/2025 school year 

 

Application and Decision Dates for admission to 2024/2025 Junior Infant class 

 

The following are the dates applicable for admission to Junior Infants: 

 

The school will commence accepting applications for admission on   

 

04/12/2023 

The school shall cease accepting applications for admission on  31/01/2024 

The date by which applicants will be notified of the decision on 

their application is     

16/02/2024 

The period within which applicants must confirm acceptance of an 

offer of admission is 

23/02/2024 

The period within which applicants must furnish a completed 

Enrolment Form is: 

02/03/2024 

 

*Failure to accept an offer, or to complete an Enrolment Form, within the prescribed period 

above may result in the offer being withdrawn. 

Note: the school will consider and issue decisions on late applications in accordance with 
the school’s admission policy. 

http://www.bmesch.ie/policies--documents.html


 
 
 

Special Class Application and Decision Dates for Admission in 2024/2025 

At present, there are currently no places available for the 2023/2024 school year. If a 

place becomes available, a new Admissions Notice will be placed on the school 

website and the Admissions process for the ASD class will commence. 

Please note that enrolment in our mainstream class will have no impact upon 

enrolment applications for the ASD class if a place becomes available.  

* Places cannot be reserved in the ASD class for children already enrolled in the 

mainstream class * 

Number of places being made available in 2024/2025 

 

The number of places being made available in Junior Infants is 26 

The number of places being made available in the special class catering for 

children with ASD  is 

0 

 

Notes 
 

Please note that we strongly advise parents not to enrol their children in Junior 
Infants if they turn 4 years old after the 1st of January in the year of enrolment.  

Applications for children who turn 4 years old after the 1st of April in the year of 
enrolment will not be considered for enrolment. 

A complete Enrolment Form must be returned to the school on, or before, March 2nd 
2024. Failure to do so may result in the offer of a place being withdrawn. 


